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Next Meeting April 17, 6:30 PM

Scottsdale Shea

April 17 Agenda

At the April 17th meeting we will discuss moving the meeting dates from Tuesday to another date in order to allow more to attend and extending invitations to to members of Congress to come to the AzTS and discuss ongoing issues including SGR. 

Al Thomas, Clinician of the Year Nominee
Eric Yeager, from Colorado, was selected for the ATS Outstanding Clinician Award for 2012. AzTS congratulates Dr. Yeager! Al Thomas was nominated by AzTS for clinician of the year and was one of three finalists. 

ATS “Hill Day”

Members of the ATS lobbied Congress on March 28 regarding the following issues:

· Medicare Sustainable Growth Rate (SGR) (click here for ATS handout) 

· Clean Air Act (click here for ATS handout) 

· Lung Disease Research Funding (click here for ATS handout) 

· VA Research Funding (click here for ATS handout) 
Rick Robbins and Ann Schneidman, RN from Hospice of the Valley, met with Rep. Ben Quayle, Rep. Raúl Grijalva, Ms. Cassie Sonn from the office of Rep. David Schweikert, Ms. Judith Gheuens from the office of Sen. Jon Kyl, and  

Greg Kuhn from the office of Sen. John McCain. 
Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care

Eleven articles were published in the SWJPCC http://www.swjpcc.com since our last meeting. 

There were 6430 page views and 1574 unique IP addresses on the SWJPCC website during March. 
Arizona Thoracic Society Newsletter
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